
Storage of Prohibited Items while Testing 
 

In order to maintain a safe and secure testing environment and uphold test integrity the following items are not allowed 
in the testing room.  

Please leave any items that you do not need for testing elsewhere or be prepared to store them in the Testing Center 
lockers, for which you will set your own lock code.   

We reserve the right to refuse any items that have the potential to decrease test security or result in academic 
dishonesty. Testers who refuse to abide by these policies will not be permitted to test. 

Outerwear (coats or 
jackets) 

No outerwear can be worn in the testing room. This includes overcoats, windbreakers, 
down jackets, rain jackets, slickers, and so on. Clothing that is part of an outfit that would 
typically be worn indoors, including sweaters, fleece, sweatshirts, and blazers, are allowed. 
If the item has pockets or a hood, you will need to show staff that your pockets and hood 
are empty.  

Scarves of any kind Scarves are not permitted in the testing room except for religious or medical reasons. In 
those cases, staff will visually inspect the scarf before you are admitted to the testing 
room. 

Mobile phones, pagers 
tablets,  or any other 


